
TOWN OF NEWBURGH RECEIVES $3.5 MILLION FOR INFRASTRUCTURE REPAIRS 
THROUGH CONGRESSMAN MALONEY'S COMMUNITY PROJECT FUNDING 
 
 

 
 

“After months of working with local leaders to identify projects in our 
communities, I’m proud to announce this year’s selection of community projects 
from across the Hudson Valley,” said Rep. Maloney. “From repairing Newburgh’s 
pier to funding new health care facilities and educational programs across our 
communities, these projects will bring over $34 million home to improve life for 
folks in the Hudson Valley.” 
 
As Supervisor of the Town of Newburgh, I want to thank Congressman Maloney 
for selecting the infrastructure repairs in the Colden Park section of the Town 
as one of the Community Projects to fund.  These $3.5 million will be utilized for 
the much-needed replacement of water lines in Colden Park. 
 
Gil Piaquadio 
Town of Newburgh Supervisor 
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